
Applications are invited for the post of:

Editor-in-Chief
The Society of NeuroInterventional Surgery (SNIS) is soliciting applications for the position of Editor-in-Chief 
of the Journal of NeuroInterventional Surgery (JNIS). JNIS was founded in 2009 and has become one of  
the premier neuroscience journals with a current impact factor of 4.5. The journal is owned by SNIS and  
published by BMJ.

To apply, please send your CV  
and a short analysis of the journal, 
what you perceive to be its strengths, 
weaknesses, opportunities and 
threats, and also your editorial  
strategy for the journal to  
Marie Williams Denslow at  
williams@snisonline.org.

Applicants with primary training backgrounds in interventional neuroradiology, endo- 
vascular neurosurgery or interventional neurology who are senior members of SNIS  
and have a recognized expertise in the field of neurointerventional surgery are welcome.  
Successful applicants should have a vision for advancing the scientific and international  
reputation of JNIS while maintaining the relevance of the journal to practicing neuro- 
interventionalists worldwide.

Full editorial support and training will be provided. The editor-in-chief should expect to 
spend the equivalent of up to one day in total each week on journal-related activities.  
The successful applicant will be free to select his/her own team of Associate Editors  
and Editorial Board members.

Closing date for applications is April 18, 2025. Interviews will be held in Spring 2025.  
We envision that the successful candidate will officially take up post in August 2025,  
following a hand-over period with the current Editor-in-Chief. The potentially  
renewable term of office is 5 years.

Further details of the post can be discussed with  
Marie Williams Denslow, CAE, Executive Director of SNIS.  
Tel: (703) 691-2272; email williams@snisonline.org  
or the journal’s Publisher, George Neame.  
Tel: +44 (0)20 3655 5011; email  
gneame@bmj.com. A job description  
is also available on request.


